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INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Bulletin #: I2019-005 

Date:  Jan. 28, 2019 

To: Ontario Soccer; District Membership, ORA, Associate Members   

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Lyn Wallington, Director, Member Relations and Human Resources         

Subject:  OSCAR – Ontario Soccer Club & Academy Registry - Training and Roll out Plan     

 
Ontario Soccer is pleased to confirm that the Member Management Registration System (MMRS), now 
known under a new sub-brand name “OSCAR”, Ontario Soccer Club & Academy Registry, powered by 
SportsEngine, is available for use by the full membership.  
 
The minimal amount of data that has been entered into AIMS for the Outdoor 2019 Season will be 
transferred to OSCAR.   
 
Training Overview 
Training for modern technology systems such as OSCAR, powered by SportsEngine no longer utilize 
hard copy manuals and scheduled classroom settings as was done in the 1990s. Training guides, 
videos and webinars/live chat will all be available online to be accessed at the user’s convenience and 
reviewed as necessary and for as long as necessary for each user.  
 
In addition, OSCAR itself is also very intuitive and it includes immediate in-context help options on 
every screen and at each step in the process.  There is also the ability for on-line live support on every 
page during training sessions. 
 
On January 22, 2019, the initial roll out of the new registration system went to DRSA and SWRSA, as 
the two pilot districts that have completed preliminary testing.   
 
On January 28, 2019, an instructional video addressing imports (uploads) from third party registration 
systems and sync processes for SportsEngine users will be released to the members of Ontario Soccer.   
 
On January 28, 2019, a full video will be released showing step-by-step processes that include text 
instructions when Clubs or Academies are working online. This includes each function required to 
register all participant roles such as players, coaches and administrators. 
 
On January 28, 2019, District Administrators will receive instructions and a video to prepare for District 
tasks. Districts will also have on site additional training at the Ontario Soccer Summit March 1, 2019.  
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Districts can also have the option to send another delegate to be trained and become a “Super User”. 
The Super User can then also support the training needs within each District.  
 
SportsEngine will also host live demonstrations and answer questions in person, at the Ontario Soccer 
Summit March 2, 2019, to assist all those Clubs and Academies who feel more comfortable learning in 
a classroom style setting.   
 
Frequently Asked Questions from January 2019 
 
An updated list of Frequently Asked Questions has been developed to bring the answers directly to the 
membership across Ontario.   
 
This information is available at OntarioSoccer.net/oscarfaq 
 
Ontariosoccer.net 
 
The Ontario Soccer website is your primary source for all things OSCAR, powered by SportsEngine.  
 
For information or further questions, please contact one of the two following individuals: 
 

Ontario Soccer specific related inquiries: 

Lyn Wallington 

Director, Member Relations and Human Resources 

(905) 264-9390 (X278) 

wallington@ontariosoccer.net  

 

SportsEngine specific related inquiries: 

Krystal LaFlamme 

Principle Engagement Manager 

(612) 230-2328 

krystal.laflamme@sportsengine.com  
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